## Inquiry into the 2022 federal election Submission 21

From: Peter Christen

To: Committee, EM (REPS)

**Subject:** Submission: Inquiry into the 2022 federal election

**Date:** Tuesday, 6 September 2022 4:21:37 PM

Dear Committee Members,

Thank you for reading my submission to this inquiry.

I am dismayed by how wealthy individuals and organisations can influence (or maybe more accurately 'buy') our democratic process by making large donations, or providing biased advertisements pushing their own interests.

I strongly support the introduction of caps on election spending and election advertisements, especially of misleading statements.

Yours sincerely, Peter Christen

